
 

 

EMPLOYMENT COMMITTEE 
 

THURSDAY, 26 JANUARY 2017 
 

DECISIONS 
 

Set out below is a summary of the decisions taken at the meeting of the Employment 
Committee held on Thursday, 26 January 2017.  The wording used does not necessarily 
reflect the actual wording that will appear in the minutes. 
 
If you have any queries about any matters referred to in this decision sheet please contact 
Patrick Adams. 
 

1.  PAY POLICY STATEMENT 
 The Employment Committee 

 
RECOMMENDED THAT COUNCIL  
 
Approve the Pay Policy Statement, with the inclusion of the “Joint Director Planning 
and Economic Development” as the third bullet point in paragraph 1.1 and the 
inclusion of the words “Combined Authority Mayoral” in the list of election fees set by 
the Government as listed in the third paragraph under 14.1 

  
 


